
LET IT BE SPRING! 
I don’t know about you but I enjoy seeing Robins, an annual 
sign that Spring is certainly on its way, even if the first one I 
SAW was on a Sunday morning in a snowstorm. The days are 
longer and the temperatures warmer (hopefully) which gives 
us a chance to follow up with our members that haven’t 
renewed as yet and to canvas our communities to recruit new 
ones.  

Just like Spring brings renewal to our state the VFW Auxiliary brings renewal to our Veterans and 
their families. We need to be proud of all the things our wonderful organization does to take 
care of them. Make a “golden list” ten things your Auxiliary does to support our Veterans and 

their families and then share those items when you 
talk about membership in the Auxiliary with current 
and future members. The VFW, our Communities, 
Veterans and their families need us to be a strong 
viable Auxiliary for the next 100 years – UNWAVERING 
SUPPORT FOR UNCOMMON HEROES! Thank you for all 
the wonderful accomplishments of your Auxiliary. Let’s 
make the last quarter a rousing success. 
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